From: MKimball@r20stagehand.com
Date: August 22, 2022 at 6:38:22 PM POT
To: lindsey@lindsey4judge.com

Subject: IATSE Local 720 Endorsement in your judicial race

Dear Ms. Moors,

I am pleased to notify you that you have received the endorsement of the IATSE Local 720 for District Court Judge Department 17 in the 2022 Election. That entitles you to use our union logo in your promotional

materials. | have attached a copy of our union logo for your convenience. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.

I wish you the best of luck in your election.

Matt Kimball

Political Action Committee
IATSE Local 720

301-602-4397
Mkimball@720stagehand.com




